
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No. 30/2021-22                                    Date: 30 Sep, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
For the child’s self development, the school environment is essential. 
 
Covid is going to be endemic and it is desirable to send students of Classes IX – XII to school for the Half 
Yearly Examination commencing w.e.f. 01 Oct, 2021. 
 
We as parents have learnt to live with Covid now and even our children are coping very well by taking all 
precautions.  Covid is the new norm and lets all adopt the same very happily in our lives. 
 
For Classes IX – XII the academic gap needs to be bridged and these offline exams will help the teaching 
staff to identify the learning gaps and give individual remediation. 
 
With the advent of technology, the new norm will always be online and offline classes both.  As a School 
Principal, my first and foremost priority is the well being of my students and we at Bal Bharati Public School, 
Noida assess the pandemic situation each day.  After the offline examination, for Classes IX – XII we shall 
follow the HYBRID NORM, but leave no stone unturned to continue with the academic excellence of our 
students. 
 
Wishing all students a good luck for the TERM-1 Exams! 
 

STAY SAFE,…STAY STRONG ! 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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FOR FURTHER INFO, VISIT OUR FB PAGE www.facebook.com/bbpsnd 
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